
Abby Ramlo

Illinois State University, Normal, IL

BA December 2011

Interior and Environmental Design with an emphasis in designing
hotels and restaurants.
To work in or near Chicago, IL working in the field of Commercial
Design

Name:

School:

Graduation Date:

Field of Study:

Ultimate career goal:

"I appreciate the kindness that everyone has shown me in the process of applying for and
receiving this scholarship. I really was not expecting anything else from CICIFMA! This is

such a great association and I hope to get more students involved. The board has been so
kind and I am very honored to have received the scholarship." - Abby Ramlo

Abby Ramlo, the 2010 recipient of The International Facility Management Association Cen-
tral Illinois Chapter's Annual Scholarship was presented with her check by board members
(R to L) Jack Moody, Mark Wilson, Ron Kalley and Gary Bonnell on July 30th, 2010 at the
CICIFMA Board Meeting.
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